
From: Lisa Aronne  

Sent: August 23, 2023 3:15 PM 

To: Kristina Brcic 

Subject: Re: ZBA-06-2023 for 6804 County Rd 8 Update 

 

[EXTERNAL EMAIL] CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click links or open 

attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe. 

Hi Kristina:  

 

My lawyer reached out to Mr. Stocks (Hernandez's lawyer) on July 25, 2023 stating the aspects of the 

Bell easement and Hernandez's land all around the above-stated parcel of land.  My lawyer asked for 

Stocks to get back to him ASAP.   

 

He further reached out to Mr. Stocks on August 18, 2023 asking for an update and received a response 

late in the day that he is still waiting on Bell's response regarding the easement. 

 

As of today, (I have not verified with my lawyer this week), we have not heard anything else. 

 

Thank you. 

Lisa Aronne, MBA 

 

On Tue, 22 Aug 2023 at 15:12, Kristina Brcic <kbrcic@lakeshore.ca> wrote: 

Good afternoon Lisa,  

  

Can you please send me an update on the current situation with the neighbour and the driveway 

situation. I am currently preparing a report to council to bring back your item to the September 12th 

Council meeting.  

  

If you are able to send me an update before noon tomorrow for inclusion in my report that would be 

greatly appreciated. 

  

Regards,  

Kristina  

Kristina Brcic   
Team Leader – Development Approvals 
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The Municipality of Lakeshore places the highest priority on the security and privacy of our residents 

and stakeholders. Therefore, we have put our efforts into ensuring that this message is free of viruses 

or other malicious content. Despite our efforts, you should always scan all emails for any threats with 

proper software, as the sender does not accept liability for any damage inflicted by viewing the content 

of this email. This record may contain privileged, confidential or personal information which should not 

be disclosed to others. If you have received this message in error, please delete and advise the sender.  


